
Parish of St Anthony and Our Lady of Mercy 

Beverley High Road, HU6 7JJ 

Email: st.anthonyhull@rcdmidd.org.uk 

Website: http://stanthonyhull.org.uk 

   
 Parish Priest: Fr Joseph Pinakkattu 

   28 Inglemire Lane, Hull HU6 7TA  

   Tel:  850767     

 Deacon: Rev Robert Shakesby 

   Tel:     470456 
 

 

 

Sunday  5th SUNDAY IN ORDNARY TIME     

4th February  10.00 am: Mass 
  

Monday  St Agatha                          

5th February  No Mass 

  

Tuesday  St Paul Miki and Companions                                

6th February  No Mass 

  

Wednesday  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

7th February  No Mass 

  

Thursday  St Jerome Emiliani and St Josephine Bakhita                                

8th February  No Mass 

  

Friday   St Teilo             

9th February  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Saturday  St Scholastica 

10th February  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Sunday  6TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

11th February  10.00 am: Mass 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Saints of the week 
 

St Agatha 

St Agatha of Sicily was born in Catania, part of the Roman Province 

of Sicily, and was martyred c. 251.  She is the patron saint of Malta, 

breast cancer patients, rape victims, martyrs and bakers. 

 

St Paul Miki and Companions 

St Paul Miki was a Japanese Jesuit who was martyred in 1597 along 

with 25 other clergy and laity.  St Paul is the patron saint of Japan. 

 

St Jerome Emiliani 

St Jerome was an Italian humanitarian in the 16th century and founder 

of the Somaschi Fathers, although he himself remained a layman his 

whole life.  He is the patron saint of orphans. 

 

St Josephine Bakhita 

St Josephine was a Sudanese-Italian Canossian religious sister who 

lived in Italy for 45 years in the early 20th century, after having been a 

slave in Sudan.  She was canonized in 2000. 

 

St Teilo 

St Teilo, also known by his Cornish name Eliud, was a British 

Christian monk, bishop, and founder of monasteries and churches in 

the 6th century. He was from Penally near Tenby in Pembrokeshire, 

South Wales and he is the patron saint of Cardiff. 

 

St Scholastica 

St Scholastica was born in Italy, and a ninth-century tradition makes 

her the twin sister of Saint Benedict of Nursia. Scholastica is 

traditionally regarded as the founder of the Benedictine nuns. 

 
 

 

 

Welcome back Fr Joseph!  And a big thank you to Fr Damien for 

saying Mass whilst Fr Joseph is away. 

 

Weekly Masses will start again from Friday 9th February.  Mass times 

ahead of this at local parishes can be found via their 

website/newsletters. 

 

Our Lady of Lourdes and St Peter Chanel 

https://ollspc.com/mass-times-2/ 

St Vincent’s 

https://stvincentshull.wordpress.com/newsletters/  

 

Please pray for: Daniel Revill, Rosaleen Collingwood, Kate Frank, 

Pam Haire, Margaret Sumpton, Ken Mould, and all others whose 

anniversaries occur during the coming week.  
 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Rotas for 4th January 
  

Readers                              Eucharistic Ministers 
First Reading:           Dave C.  Chris 

Second Reading:   Lynne   Kath 

Intercessions:        Margaret F.  
 

Rotas for 11th February 
  

Readers                              Eucharistic Ministers 
First Reading:           Amy   Claire 

Second Reading:   Norah   Helen 

Intercessions:        Dorin. 
 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be 

updated accordingly – contact details overleaf.  

  



 
Notices 

 

Confirmation sessions 

The first meeting for candidates will be at 4.30pm on Tuesday 6th 

February in Church.  Please arrive as promptly as you can – students 

who have an after- school session at SMC should aim to join us as 

soon as they can after that. 

 

Lourdes: Annual Thanksgiving Mass and Coffee Morning 
The Hull Lourdes Sick Fund will be celebrating their Annual 

Thanksgiving Mass at Sacred Heart Church, Southcoates Lane on 10th 

February at 10.30am.  It will be followed by a Coffee Morning in the 

Parish Hall.  All are welcome. 

 

If you are unable to attend, but would like to support The Hull 

Lourdes sick fund, why not donate a Tombola or raffle prize? 

Tickets for the Coffee Morning are £2.50, or you can pay on the door. 

 

SVP food donations 
SVP are collecting for supplementary food hampers.  All items 

gratefully received – please out them in the donations box in the 

Church porch.  Donations will be given to three families at St 

Anthony’s School.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Children’s singing 
On Tuesday 6th February between 7:00pm and 8:00pm (following 

First Communion) there will be a singing session for young people in 

the Church. 

 

St Mary’s College Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2024 
St Mary’s College are taking a student Pilgrimage to Lourdes as part 

of our Diocesan Pilgrimage from 25th May – 1st June.  We still have a 

few places available. 

 

If you have any relatives or friends who may be interested and who 

attend SMC, please ask them to contact the Chaplaincy Team for 

details or talk to Mr or Mrs Coyle.  You can contact the School on 

01482 851136. 

 

Christmas Raffle 
Following on from last week’s news about the funds raised from the 

Parish Christmas Card, another BIG THANK YOU to everyone for 

taking part in the Christmas Raffle, and especially thanks to Jean 

Daintith for organising this.  £270 was raised for Church funds. 

 
Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from 

the Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456. 

 

Diocesan Directory / Catholic Voice 
Don’t forget to get your copy of the 2024 Diocesan Directory and the 

new February Catholic Voice. 

 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given by Wednesday for inclusion 

the following Sunday 

 

 


